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For Immediate Release  

  

Santa Rosa County Legislative Delegation Sets Public Hearing  

 

Santa Rosa County, Fla – Members of Santa Rosa County’s state legislative delegation will hold 

a public hearing on Tuesday, December 6th, 2022 from 5:30 pm until 7:30 pm at the Gulf Breeze 

Community Center located at 800 Shoreline Drive Gulf Breeze, FL 32561.  

  

During the delegation meeting, members will hear public comments on proposals for the 2023 

Legislative Session as well as consider local bills. Any member of the public is welcomed to 

attend. The Santa Rosa County Legislative Delegation consists of Senator Broxson, 

Representative Alex Andrade, and newly-elected Representative Joel Rudman. 

  

To request an appearance form to be placed on the meeting agenda, individuals should contact 

Representative Alex Andrade’s office at (850) 595-0467, or email: 

trevor.schaettle@myfloridahouse.gov no later than 5 pm, Friday, December 2nd, 2022.  
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